
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle: Earth smashes yet another heat record; 16th month in a row 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/earth-smashes-yet-another-heat-record-16th-month-in-a-
row 
 
Reading Eagle: 2016's hellish summer weather: A told-you-so climate moment? 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/2016s-hellish-summer-weather-a-told-you-so-climate-
moment 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WESA-FM: Pittsburgh's Greenest Landscapers Are 11 Goats And A Donkey 
http://wesa.fm/post/pittsburghs-greenest-landscapers-are-11-goats-and-donkey 
 
Johnstown Tribune Democrat: Groups focus on Pennsylvania trail development 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/groups-focus-on-pennsylvania-trail-development/article_73d0000c-
7f9d-11e6-8d0d-fbc36e15b721.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Lawrence Twp. to apply for Dirt and Gravel grant 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/lawrence-twp-to-apply-for-dirt-and-gravel-grant-
approves/article_602516e6-0742-58ca-8766-a131687a88af.html 
 
Emergency Response 
 
Republican Herald: 6 displaced after ammonia leak in Hegins Twp. 
http://republicanherald.com/news/6-displaced-after-ammonia-leak-in-hegins-twp-1.2093146 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Energy policies of the presidential candidates debated 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/09/21/Energy-polices-of-
the-presidential-candidates-debated/stories/201609210127   
 
 Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: L'Oreal building solar projects at Arkansas, Kentucky plants 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/09/21/L-Oreal-building-solar-
projects-at-Arkansas-Kentucky-plants-renewable-energy/stories/201609210075 
 
WESA-FM: New Castle Company Working To Make An Old Battery Technology New Again 
http://wesa.fm/post/new-castle-company-working-make-old-battery-technology-new-again 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Sunbury Pipeline: Project hits all the natural gas levers 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/668112/Sunbury-Pipeline--Project-hits-all-the-
natural-gas-levers.html?nav=5004 
 
Reading Eagle: Robeson Township asked about power lines for proposed electric plant 
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http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/robeson-township-asked-about-power-lines-for-proposed-
electric-plant 
 
Environmental Brownfields & Cleanup  
 
Scranton Times: Right move to target brownfields 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/right-move-to-target-brownfields-1.2092690 
 
Reading Eagle: EPA to test for lead contamination in Reading 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/epa-to-test-for-lead-contamination-in-reading 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: With future bleak, coal companies urged to invest in technology 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/11170547-74/coal-industry-demand   
 
WITF: Mahanoy City Episode 01: The End of Coal Country 
https://grapplepodcast.atavist.com/episode01-mahanoy-city- 
 
Oil and Gas 
 

Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Nigeria sues over $12B in 'illegal' oil exports 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/09/20/Nigeria-sues-over-12B-in-
illegal-oil-exports-3/stories/201609210072 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania extends drilling moratorium in its forests for 5 years 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-
powersource/2016/09/21/Pennsylvania-forest-management-plan-extends-drilling-
moratorium/stories/201609210095 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pipeline ready to reopen, carrying gasoline to 5 states 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/09/21/Colonial-Pipeline-ready-to-
reopen-carrying-gasoline-to-5-states/stories/201609210069 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Task force looking into security, pipeline protesters' clash 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/09/21/Task-force-looking-into-
security-pipeline-protesters-clash-Dakota-Access/stories/201609210070 
 
StateImpact PA: Why the oil and gas industry is not giving to Trump 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/20/why-the-oil-and-gas-industry-is-not-giving-to-
trump/#more-41795 
 
Wyalusing Rocket Courier: House Bill 1391 Clears House Rules Committee 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2016-09-
15/Front_Page/House_Bill_1391_Clears_House_Rules_Committee.html 
 
Morning Call: EPA has 'significant concerns' over PennEast project 
http://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-penn-east-epa-concerns-20160919-story.html 
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York Daily Record: What's up with gas prices? 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2016/09/21/whats-up-gas-prices/90736954/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Auto club says Americans wasting billions on higher-octane gasoline 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/auto-club-says-americans-wasting-billions-on-higher-
octane-gasoline 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Why the oil and gas industry is not giving to Trump 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/20/why-the-oil-and-gas-industry-is-not-giving-to-
trump/?_ga=1.215478174.882895250.1471610849 
 
WITF: Gas Shortages, Price Spikes Seen Across The South Following Pipeline Spill 
http://www.npr.org/sections/thetwo-way/2016/09/20/494674267/gas-shortages-price-spikes-seen-
across-the-south-following-pipeline-spill?_ga=1.88542738.882895250.1471610849 
 
Waste 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Yukon landfill owner fined $67,800 for emitting noxious odors 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/11175329-74/environmental-odors-max 
 
Elmira Star Gazette: INCINERATOR BATTLE: Pa. developers proceed 
http://www.stargazette.com/story/news/2016/09/20/pa-incinerator-developers-start-application-
process/90749570/ 
 
Scranton Times: Mayfield to participate in tire cleanup program 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/mayfield-to-participate-in-tire-cleanup-program-1.2093174 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Oversight of potentially hazardous operations must remain local 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/oversight-of-potentially-hazardous-operations-must-
remain-local/article_f4b29302-7f65-11e6-a8f0-f75cab2ed292.html 
 
Water 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Springdale unlikely to get grant for water system improvement 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/11174195-74/borough-springdale-project 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Fallowfield Township Gets Sewage Rate Details 
http://monvalleyindependent.com/2016/09/fallowfield-township-gets-sewage-rate-details/ 
 
Johnstown Tribune Democrat: How group overcame long odds to clean up Cambria, Somerset 
waterways 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/how-group-overcame-long-odds-to-clean-up-cambria-
somerset/article_1e986d2c-7fb1-11e6-b733-6376c8db9cca.html 
 
Gantdaily.com: Williams Hired as Clearfield Municipal Authority Manager 
http://gantdaily.com/2016/09/21/williams-hired-as-clearfield-municipal-authority-manager/ 
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Clearfield Progress: CMA appoints John Williams as manager 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/cma-appoints-john-williams-as-
manager/article_f078e064-5d41-50f2-8d8b-be51d07acc1e.html 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Murt asks state to lower PFC levels; Casey to plead case in D.C. 
http://www.theintell.com/news/horsham-pfos/murt-asks-state-to-lower-pfc-levels-casey-to-
plead/article_bf499168-7f40-11e6-acd2-c30715b6dec3.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: PFCs increasing in Neshaminy Creek, widespread in Northampton wells 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/pfcs-increasing-in-neshaminy-creek-
widespread-in-northampton-wells/article_5ef4bcc8-300e-5f3a-b908-601e79422f49.html 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton Sewer Authority to explain need for easements 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-sewer-authority-to-explain-need-for-easements-1.2093180 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Questions concerning Chesapeake Bay cleanup 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/questions-concerning-chesapeake-bay-
cleanup/article_7938b2b8-7f4e-11e6-81ac-fb97062bd8a8.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Pottstown authority punts stormwater fee to borough council 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pottstown-authority-punts-stormwater-fee-to-borough-
council 
 
Lancaster Farming: Poor Water Quality Can Limit Milk Production  
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming/dairy/poor-water-quality-can-limit-milk-
production/article_fd20934b-75e5-56f4-b901-535de7f1f618.html 
 
Public Opinion: Sen. Richard Alloway wants to reboot Growing Greener 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/local/2016/09/19/sen-richard-alloway-wants-reboot-
growing-greener/90693098/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Times Observer: U.S. House approves Thompson bill that protects rights of mineral owners on ANF 
http://www.timesobserver.com/page/content.detail/id/628274/U-S--House-approves-Thompson-bill-
that-protects-rights-of-mineral-owners-on-ANF.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: MSA buys gas-detection systems manufacturer 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/09/20/msa-buys-gas-detection-systems-
manufacturer.html 
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